City of Bristol Tennessee

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE Thursday, March 07, 2013 CONTACT: Mike Musick, Recreation Superintendent Parks and Recreation Department Phone: 423-764-4023

E-Mail: mmusick@bristoltn.org

Annual Easter Egg Hunt at Steele Creek Scheduled

Spring is just around the corner and with spring comes the annual Steele Creek Park Easter Egg Hunt! Each year this annual event continues to grow as it provides family and even extended families an opportunity to spend time together and make memories for a lifetime.

The hunt is scheduled for Saturday March 23, 2013 at 2:00 PM and is for children ages 2 to 10 years old. Bring a basket to collect the 10,000 plus candy or prize filled eggs and meet the Easter Bunny.

Children will be separated by age groups for the hunt, so everyone has a fair chance. The Easter Bunny has reported to the Parks and Recreation staff that there will be lots of giveaways including bicycles, scooters, gift certificates, movie passes and more and he can't wait to give them away. "If you want to win something, you have to register in the Rotary Shelter at the park and that begins at 1:00 PM sharp," said the Easter Bunny in a rare appearance in the Parks and Recreation offices. "Oh, and don't forget to enter the coloring contest. Prizes will be given for the best colored and most creative picture in age groups 4-10 years old. Color the picture offered on the Parks and Recreation website or the one you received at school or pick up a flyer at the Slater Center and color the picture on the back. Return the completed picture to the Slater Community Center."

The coloring contest deadline is Monday, March 18th. Pictures may also be mailed to the Bristol Tennessee Parks and Recreation offices at 325 McDowell Street, Bristol, TN 37620. The Easter Bunny continued, "Don't forget to include your name, age, school, home address and telephone number so we can notify you if your picture wins."

The Steele Creek Egg Hunt is sponsored by Bristol Tennessee Parks and Recreation along with CrossPointe Community Church. For more information on the event please contact Mike Musick, Recreation Superintendent at 423-764-4026 or email Mike at mmusick@bristoltn.org.

###